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February 13, 2014

Mr. M. Dallaire

Director General, Regulatory Policy Directorate
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission

280 Slater Street

P.O. Box 1046, Station B

Ottawa, Ontario

K1P 589

Re: Comments on Proposed Regulatory Document 2.2.1 Managing Worker Fatigue and
Hours of Work

Dear Mr. Dallaire:

We have reviewed REGDOC-2.2.1, Managing Worker Fatigue and Hours of Work. While the
scope of the document is intended for nuclear power plants and the Nuclear Research Universal
reactor at Chalk River, Nordion is submitting our comments for consideration should the
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission decide to extend the requirements to other Classes of
facilities.

As a Federally regulated employer, Nordion Canada agrees with and supports all comments
already submitted from T. Arthur of AECL Chalk River Laboratories.

Yours sincerely,

T

Don E. Brown

Safety Manager

Nordion Canada Inc.

Phone: 613-592-2790

Email: don.brown @ nordion.com
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